
Class Five/Six 
                                                                                      

Friday 11th December 2015.  

Project  
Your last homework project for this term is due into class before Wednesday 16th 

December.  

Remember that we would like you to imagine that you are somewhere in space 

and create your own space setting. It could be out in the galaxy, on one of the 

planets we have studied or even a new, undiscovered planet you’ve imagined 

yourself!  

Please remember to write some descriptive sentences to go with your setting. 

 

English  

Next week in English we will be completing Christmas writing. 
 

Maths  

In maths next week we will be completing a Christmas problem! 

Remember to also practise your 4 times table for the second week of the Times 
Table Challenge. We have set you a task to help with this on My Maths. You have 
your individual homework log-ins but to access the website the school username 
is: parkgrove and the password is: multiply. 
 

Other Notes  

Next week: 

 It is the KS2 Christmas Party on Tuesday. Please bring in some party food 
to share with your friends in class as well as a space-themed costume to 
change into in the afternoon. This is also the day that Tim Peake will blast 
off from Earth to the ISS! 

 On Wednesday you will enjoy your school Christmas dinner if you have 
booked this. 

 We will watch Christmas films with Class 7 on Thursday afternoon. 

 The last day of school is Toy Day. Don’t bring any expensive or electronic 
toys into school. Please remember that we will finish school at 2:30pm that 
day. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Have a relaxing weekend, ready for your final week of the term at school! 

Miss Clayton and Miss Land 


